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Good afternoon! This is a reminder that the Music Parents Association of RTA will have their Annual General Meeting this Tuesday evening at 7pm. If you have a student at RTA taking music, this meeting is for you! The privilege of accessing casino funding is through this group of dedicated parents. You can be instrumental in keeping our casino funds, which directly enrich the learning of your child. The positions available do not require much of your time, we have meetings once a month, which usually are wrapped up within the hour! 

Vacant positions include:
· President
· Vice president 
· Members at large for each grade

Filled Positions include:
· Treasurer
· Casino Coordinator
· Instrument Coordinator
· Secretary

You may access the by-laws and agenda for tomorrow’s meeting on the RTA website – under “School Information” you will find “Music Parents Association”

We hope to see you there!
